
My name is Ben Crawford, and I am currently the Superintendent for 
the Laconia Water Department. I completed the NH Water & 
Wastewater Managers School in November of 2021. Whether you are 
currently in a management position and are looking to improve your 
skills and abilities, or are aspiring to move up to a management position 
someday, this class will have something for you. As you would expect, 
this course covers the basics of management, but the unique part is that 
it is catered to water and wastewater utilities, making it a very 
beneficial course for those of us in those fields. Not only is it a very 
informative course, it also presents you with many networking 
opportunities through classmates, presenters, and instructors, any of 
which could lead you to that next great opportunity. This course is well 
worth it, and I would recommend it to anyone in these fields. 
 
Ben Crawford 
Superintendent, Laconia Water Department 
NH Water & Wastewater Managers School class of 2021 
 

If you are interested in applying for the next session of the NH Water & Wastewater Managers School, 
you can access the notice online here:  

https://www.nhwpca.org/nh-drinking-water-wastewater-managers-school/ 
or contact Wade Pelham – NHDES WWEB, at wade.pelham@des.nh.gov or (603) 271-2818. 
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